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To All Concerned, 

I urge you to oppose SB 210, which represents a backwards movement in voter 

access. I ask that you continue the thoughtful, efficient, highly productive and 

effective vote by mail system we currently have in Oregon. My daughter recently 

moved to a state without vote by mail and had tales of the difficulty of finding a poll 

location and the inefficiency involved in in-person voting.  As a lifelong voter in 

Oregon, I remember the inconvenience to take time off school or work and stand in 

line in order to do my civic duty to vote. I am proud of our mail in ballot voter turn-out! 

I am proud of Oregon, as you all must be to have chosen public service as our 

elected representatives. Therefore, I request that you represent me and stand proud 

of Oregon, oppose SB 210, and keep our current vote by mail system. 

Thank you, 

Kathy Johnson 

Oregon resident for 68 years. 


